Good Morning Glen Allan families,
Happy March and it looks like a great week ahead weather wise! Just a couple of reminders for this week.
1. Wednesday, March 3 – Early Dismissal 2:08
1. Friday, March 5 – Professional Learning Day – no school for students
1. Virtual Book Fair Until March 7
Every purchase earns Book Fair Rewards that can be used for resources to support our school! Wednesday between 6 – 8 p.m., receive FREE shipping on ALL orders! Visit this website to start shopping:
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5149574
Caregiver Series: March Sessions
Alberta Health Services, in collaboration with The Mental Health Foundation, is offering free online programming for parents and caregivers of children and youth. Sessions are offered through Zoom. Topics include technology, mindfulness, understanding and supporting youth with depression, sleep, anxiety, promoting positive mental health and more! Here is the list of March 2021 sessions.
Other Important Dates
1. March 8 -12 – Substitute Appreciation Week
1. March 14 – Daylight time begins
1. March 19 – Report cards live for you to view
1. March 25 – Pajama Day
1. March 26 – No school – Spring Break
1. April 6 – First day back after Spring Break
Please continue to inform the office if your child is absent or leaving early for any reason. We really appreciate your assistance with this request.
If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to reach out to us in the office.
Have a wonderful week!
Kind Regards,
Judy Anderson
Principal 

